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Subject:  
Please establish 2 Hour Parking, 6:00 am to 6:00 pm on the north side of W. St. Paul Ave from 300 feet east to 750 
feet east of S. Moreland Blvd. and from 150 feet west to 700 feet west of S. Washington Avenue. 

 
Details: 
This item was brought forward by the Department of Public Works on behalf of GE Power.  The facilities manager 
for GE Power had asked if the City would approve the installation 2 hour parking on the north side of St. Paul 
Avenue adjacent to their facility.  The Department of Public Works does not have any issues with installation of 2 
hour parking in this area.  However, staff will remind the Committee that 2 hour parking did existing in this location 
previously and was removed in May of 2013.  The reason behind the request to reinstall the 2 hour parking signs 
is to discourage GE employees from parking on the north side of St. Paul and utilizing the parking lots.   
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
If approved, the cost of installing signs for this 2 hour parking zone will be about $300 total and would be covered 
by the 2017 B&G Sign Budget (3310.54140).   
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
 
Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 
 

 


